
 
 

A LETTER TO THE COLORADO SENATE 

 

For almost 102 years, the League of Women Voters has been a trusted nonpartisan 

organization, dedicated to empowering voters and defending democracy through 

education and civic engagement. 

 

American democracy is in peril due to a newfound lack of faith in our elections systems, 

and we must work together to return to the American ideals of cooperation and 

compromise. The continual presentation of disproven theories as facts is undermining 

faith in our election process and, in turn, undermining the very future of our democracy.   

 

Let us begin the new year acknowledging that each of our elected officials loves this 

country; each believes the election process should be secure and outcomes accurately 

reflect how votes were cast; each wants this nation and our democratic form of 

government to survive for generations in the distant future.     

 

We ask that fact-based evidence be the basis of each talking point and each piece of 

legislation. We ask that every elected official in Colorado serve as a role model to our 

state’s children, working together respectfully to develop and implement solutions to 

make Colorado better. We ask that every elected official in Colorado value country and 

state over party and work to maintain the vote as easy, safe, and accessible to all eligible 

Coloradans. 

 

 


